
 

Teacher of Maths 
Start date w.e.f. September 2022 

(11-16 NOR 1,111) 
 

At Shuttleworth College our students are at the centre of everything we do. Our driving 

purpose is to ensure that they enjoy their time at school with us and achieve their 

potential. Maths is absolutely essential to this aim and as such we wish to appoint a 

qualified Maths teacher who will inspire, motivate and engage our young people.  

We can offer:  

• Centralised behaviour systems  

• Generous PPA time  

• Exemplary ECT support  

• Excellent guidance from experienced, committed subject leaders  

• Modern facilities  

• Access to private healthcare and wellbeing services  

We are seeking:  

• A passionate, dedicated teacher able to inspire students to reach their full 

potential  

• A subject specialist with the ability to deliver captivating lessons and engage 

students through an outstanding, rewarding learning experience  

• A committed individual eager to develop their knowledge and career  

• Willingness to engage in wider school projects and contribute to enrichment 

activities  

We are a rapidly improving 11-16 College in Burnley located within easy reach of the 

M65 and are easily accessible from many parts of Lancashire and Manchester. The 

college is on a journey to become outstanding within 5 years and the improvements in 

the college have recently been acknowledged by OFSTED. It is our belief that we are 

now a ‘good’ school in terms of leadership, outcomes, teaching, learning and 

assessment and behaviour. We warmly encourage you to visit and see this for 

yourself; visits can be arranged by contacting Eleanor Atkinson on 01282 682300.  

With additional allowances available for the ideal candidate, there hasn’t been a better 

time to join our welcoming, attractive and well-resourced learning environment. Full 

details and application forms are available from www.shuttleworthcollege.org, we are 

happy to receive applications by email at eatkinson@shuttleworth.lancs.sch.uk  

Closing date 9 a.m. Wednesday 18th May 2022  

Shuttleworth College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of its 

students and the appointment will be conditional upon DBS enhanced clearance. 


